
TRITON COLLEGE 

BOARD BRIEFS      October 19, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Welcome New Officers 

 

Police Chief Austin Weinstock issued 

the oath of office to new Police Officers 

Gerald Smith and Terry Fears. 

 

The audience of College staff, fellow 

Police personnel and families applauded 

Officer Smith and Officer Fears, and 

wished them well in their new service. 

 

Visit the Triton College Police & 

Campus Safety website here for 

information about the department 

including safety tips.   

 

 
 

 

 

Vax or Test   President Mary-Rita Moore, along with employee group leaders and student 

leadership, mentioned progress made in bringing the College into compliance with the 

Vaccination or Test Executive Order.  As of today, 88 percent of employees and 37 percent of 

students are in compliance.  President Moore expressed appreciation to the leaders and the 

Human Resources and Information Systems departments for their efforts in reaching out and 

providing assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s Report 
 

 

Serving At-Risk Students   Chairman Mark Stephens provided an update 

on the initiative to serve students who become high school drop-outs.  He 

plans to meet with President Moore next week about the panel of educators 

being assembled to discuss and make plans for how the College can make 

an impact on these underserved citizens in our district.   

 

  
     

Action Exhibits & Purchasing Schedules Approved   All of the exhibits presented to the 

Board were approved, including the purchase of wireless hot spots for student access, and 

curriculum recommendations.  See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the 

items that went to the Board of Trustees in October. 

 

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/campus/campus-safety/
https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/

